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USEFUL INFORMATION 
www.ulcebyparishcouncil.co.uk  

ULCEBY  PARISH  COUNCIL 
 

Clerk to Ulceby PC: 
Karen Pickering 
Hillgarth Farm 
Ulceby 
DN39 6TT 
01469 588192 

Parish Councillors: 

Tony Ogden Chairperson 
tony_ogden_uk @yahoo.co.uk 

Dawn Macefield  
07513524679 

Christine Smith 
01469 589827 (day) 
01469 589041 (evening) 

Shirley Hulatt 
01469 588671 

Amanda Caygill-Ogden 
acaygill-ogden@hotmail.com 

Barrie Jeffery 
bjni@hotmail.co.uk  
01469 589262  

Mark Berney 
berneymark10@gmail.com 

Cheryl Rowland 
01469 588351 

Lucy Burdin 
cllrburdin.ulcebyparishcouncil@
hotmail.com 

Jason Marwood 
j

 

TO PLACE AN ADVERT IN 

THIS NEWSLETTER 

Tel: 01469 588671 or 

Email: 
editor.ulceby@gmail.com 

Coronavirus 

The government  has removed all restrictions in 
England, but, you should try to stay at home if you have 
Covid-19.  It still recommends getting vaccinated if you 

can  

POLICE  Non emergency  101 
 
NHS DIRECT   Advice on an urgent medical problem  111 
 
DOCTORS SURGERIES 
Immingham Roxton 01469 572058 

Barton Central surgery 01652 636600 

Killingholme - Dr Naeem 01469 540786 

Barnetby - Dr Ahmed 01652 688203 

Barton - Dr Muralee 01652 660041 
 
NORTH LINCOLNSHIRE COUNCIL 
Switchboard 01724 297000 

Out of hours emergencies 01724 276444 

Social services out of hours emergencies 01724 296555 
 
ANGLIAN WATER 
Water and waste water 03457 145145 
 
ELECTRICITY 
24hour emergency or power cut 105 or 
 0800 375 675 
EDF Energy to find out your supplier 0800 096 9600 
 
GAS 
24hour emergency 0800 111 999 
 
BRITISH TELECOM 
Fault line 0800 800 150 
BT only - other suppliers’ contact  
details are usually on the bill 
 
ULCEBY SCHOOL 
Exec. Head Miss Emma Hill 01469 588219 
Head of School Mrs H. Atkinson 
 
PRE-SCHOOL / OUT OF SCHOOL CLUB  01469 588861 
 
ST NICHOLAS CHURCH   www.achurchnearyou.com/
church/14903/ 
For baptisms, funerals or weddings- contact Mark Hut-
son Mark.Hutson@lincoln.anglican.org / 07745369630 
 
JUST GO            01482 592959 
        APP                     https:www.justgonorthlincs.co.uk 
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Ulceby Parish Council 
 

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 
January 2025 

 

It is the start of another year, and I hope that any resolutions you 
have made have survived the first three weeks and are now 
established in whatever habits you felt you needed that will help 
take you towards your goals for the year. 

The Parish Council expects to make further progress this year with 
the community garden area at Martins Road Fields by starting tree 
planting. This is expected to be a multi-year project to control the 
rate of spend, and it is hoped that we will be able to secure grant 
funding for the majority if not all the cost. To continue to provide 
essential services to the village, at our January meeting we agreed 
to set the Parish Precept fee for 2025/6 at £3.20 per month for a 
Band D property. 

The proposed distribution development at Ryehill Farm sits beyond 
the Parish boundary at Ulceby Skitter. Despite it being beyond the 
boundary, the Parish Council saw that Ulceby was the community 
most likely to be affected and had raised objections about the 
potential impact on the village. Unfortunately, the planning 
application was approved by North Lincolnshire council. Although 
the 7.5 Tonne weight limit through the village is expected to be 
preserved, we will have to wait and see what if any impact the 
development and movement of vehicles has upon the village and its 
residents. 
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BLACK BULL INN 
Townside, East Halton,  

DN40 3NL 

A family run pub and restaurant with a warm and friendly 
atmosphere offering traditional ales, beers and lagers. 

We invite you to come and join us and try our varied menu of home 
cooked fresh food in our recently refurbished restaurant. 

Other facilities include:- 

Beer garden and children’s play area 
Pool table 
Occasional music 
Free Wi-Fi 
Dog friendly 

www.blackbullinneasthalton.co.uk 
Telephone: 01469 540828 
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Events At Ulceby Village Hall  

Monday Bingo Club 6.30 for 7.00 pm 

Tuesday *1 hr Barre Concept  and Toning 9.00 am 

“ *1 hr Full Body Toning Circuits  6.30 pm 

Wednesday *1 hr Step  and Toning 6.30pm 

Thursday *1 hr Dance Fitness / Hand weights 9.00 am 

“ *1 hr Light Weights and Mat Pilates 6.00pm 

Friday Chat Club - Light lunch, music, bingo  12.00 – 2.00 pm 

Sunday *1 hr Full Body Toning Circuits 9.30 am 

    

 
*Booking essential for all Exercise Classes – Judith Wressell 07986 981199 

 

Monthly Events at Ulceby Village Hall 

2nd Monday in month – Village Hall Committee Meetings - 6.15pm 

3rd Monday in month – Parish Council Meetings – 7pm 

3rd Thursday in month - WI - 7.30 pm  

 

Booking the Hall for your own Event 
At all other times the Village Hall and Committee Room  

are available for hire. 

For booking information please contact Dawn on  07435 587394 

  or visit our website www.ulcebyvillagehall.org.uk 

 

Ulceby Playing Field 
Football pitches are available for hire 

Email ulcebyvillagehall@gmail.com 
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Residents should have received a notification letter from National 
Highways about the extensive roadworks being undertaken on the 
A180. The diversion plans should minimise the consequences of 
traffic through the village, although people travelling along that 
stretch of the A180 during the resurfacing can expect considerable 
delays (as I have already found). 

Just when we thought that we had escaped the worst of the extreme 
weather events that have severely affected other parts of the country, 
today we are hit with the winds of storm Éowyn. Given that our 
village is believed to have been a Viking settlement, I think that there 
is much to be learnt from the Danish concept of hygge (pronounced 
“hue-gah”). The literal translation of the word is “cozy”, but really 
means a state of feeling safe and secure by taking time away from 
the daily rush to enjoy life’s quieter pleasures and connect with 
people you care about or even by yourself. It is characterised by soft 
furnishings, hearty food, drinking hot chocolate and stopping in, 
which looks to be the best bet right now. I hope that you too can see 
yourself safely through the storm. 

 
Tony Ogden 
Chair 
Ulceby Parish Council 
 

  

 
Ulceby Parish Council meetings on the third 

Monday in every month at 7pm at Ulceby 
Village Hall except December 

Everyone is welcome to attend  
 

For more information on your volunteer 
Parish Councillors, meeting minutes and 

agendas please see 

ulcebyparishcouncil.co.uk 

Chairman’s Report Continued from page 1 
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J J MITCH SERVICES 

 

DOMESTIC AND COMMERCIAL 

PAINTING AND DECORATING 

REPAIRS AND MAINTENANCE 

GRASS CUTTING 

HEDGE CUTTING 

POWER WASHING  

GUTTER CLEANING  

     

FREE QUOTE:    

TEL: 01469 650101  

OR Mobile 07742 593632 
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ULCEBY VILLAGE HALL 

Thank you to the public and stall holders for joining us at our Christmas 

fair, and helping to make it a successful event which raised £364 for the 

Village Hall.  It was lovely to see so many people, the wide variety of stalls 

and excellent quality of goods.  Other charities who had stalls also 

benefitted - St Nicholas Church, Ulceby WI, Ulceby Chat Club, and NE Lincs 

Women’s Aid.  The Over 60’s Party and Children’s Party were a success and 

enjoyed by everyone who attended.   

Refurbishing of the Committee Room has been completed - many thanks to 

Jacqui Smith for donating her time and doing a great job on the painting 

and decorating.  

Repairs to the play area safety surfacing have recently been carried out,  

FORTHCOMING EVENTS AT THE HALL - 2025 

Auction - 9th March (see page 15 for details) 

Annual General Meeting 14th April (see page 21 for details) 

Psychic Night with Steve Holbrook 16th May (see page 23 for details) 

Ulceby Village Association  

 

Supporting Your Village Hall 
 

There are a number of ways that you can help to support these facilities, and 
keep them in a good condition for everyone to use 
 

 If you see an act of vandalism – please report it to the police 

 If you walk your dog on the playing field – please clean up after it 

 Join the Committee (a monthly meeting and helping at occasional events) 

 Book the hall for your children’s party or other event - 074358 587394 

 Join the 200 Club (see our website, email ulcebyvillagehall@gmail.com,  

or contact Shirley on 01469 588671) 

Ulceby Village Association 

www.ulcebyvillagehall.org.uk 
 

Registered Charity 1057954 
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Country Gardens 
 

From Lawns to hedges or  

complete garden make overs 

 

Ponds, Decking, Landscaping  

on any scale 

 

Call 

07484706739  

or email countrygardens@outlook.com 

Page  23    Volume 15 Issue 1 

 

IN NEED OF URGENT MEDICAL ADVICE? 

The NHS 24 111 service provides urgent health advice out of hours, 
when your GP practice or dentist is closed. 

It's sometimes referred to as 'unscheduled care services'. This means 
that the service is there for you, in the out of hours period when other 
sources of support such as your doctor or dentist are closed. You 
should only phone 111 if you're too ill to wait until your GP practice 
reopens. 

Medical emergencies 
 

If you think that someone's life is at risk you should phone 999 
immediately. The 111 service isn't suitable for medical emergencies. 

On the phone, they may instruct you to perform CPR, and/or get a 
defibrillator. 

DEFIBRILLATORS AND HOW TO USE THEM 
 
There are 2 community defibrillators in Ulceby - one at Ulceby Village 
Hall, located on the front wall at the right-hand end, and one at Ulceby 
St Nicholas School, Church Lane.  After a cardiac arrest every minute 
without CPR (cardiopulmonary resuscitation) and defibrillation reduces 
someone's chance of survival by 10 per cent. 

Defibrillators are very easy to use. If you come across someone who is 
not breathing or breathing erratically, the most important thing is to call 
999 and start CPR. If you're on your own, don't interrupt the CPR to go 
and get a defibrillator. find someone else to get it. 

When they are at the unit, follow the instructions on it- dial 999, give 
the number on the unit, and they will be given a code to be able to 
open the unit and get the defibrillator out, and take it to where it is 
required.  Then all you have to do is follow the spoken instructions 
given by the machine.  You don't need training to use one. 

Once in position, the defibrillator detects the heart's rhythm. It won't 
deliver a shock unless one is needed.  They are simple and safe. 
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ULCEBY VILLAGE HALL HOSTS A PSYCHIC NIGHT 
FRIDAY 16TH MAY 2025.  DOORS OPEN 6.15 PM FOR 7.00 PM START 

TICKETS (IN ADVANCE ONLY) £15, CONTACT JUDITH ON 07986 981199 

Free tea/coffee on arrival and interval.  

Or bring your own alcohol, soft drinks and drinking glasses 

Raising funds for Village Hall Projects - Registered Charity no. 1057954 
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ST NICHOLAS CHURCH 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Church during the 
Christmas period with donations for our Gift Day, buying jams and 
chutneys from our stall at the Christmas Fayre or by coming to our 
Christingle and carol services. The Gift Day envelopes raised £222.45 
for church funds and the Christingle candles raised £134.96 for the 
work of The Children’s Society. 

As you may recall we have re-started the ‘Tower of Change’ to raise 
money for the next phase of renovations which will enable the full set 
of bells to be rung once more. There is a box at the back of church 
containing jars that can be filled with your loose change. If you’d like 
to help, please come and collect a jar (church is usually open from 
around 9am to 3pm) or just use a jar you have at home. When it’s full 
please either bring it back to church or leave it at the Post Office. 
Every little helps! 

Our book sale continues throughout the year and new books are 
appearing all the time, so do come and have a browse.  

Don’t forget now have a new way for you to pay for your books or 
make a donation. The ‘Collectin’ is on the left near the first pillar as 
you come into church and can be used to make payments/donations 
by card. Just touch the screen to wake it up. There are suggested 
amounts on the screen, or a button for you to customise the amount. 

If you’re having a clear out, please consider donating any books to us. 
We are also collecting good quality household items and toys for our 
next bric-a-brac stall. 

We are delighted to have been asked to take part in this year’s 
Churches Festival. This is a huge event involving dozens of churches, 
and a great opportunity for us to welcome lots of visitors from outside 
the area. We will be open on the weekend of 17

th
 and 18

th
 May and 

will have several things going on including BBQ lunches on both days 
(Lincolnshire sausages and homemade burgers), a large book sale, 
bric-a-brac stall, cakes, organ music, heritage display and more.  

 Cont’d on page 9 
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KEVIN BILTON 
Landscape Gardener 

Fern Cottage, 

Church End, 

ULCEBY, DN39 6TB. 

Tel 01469 588183 

Mobile 07749 173758  

All types of garden work 
undertaken. 

Planting, pruning, patios, 
pergolas. 

General garden maintenance 
& spraying.   

30 years experience.  

01652 802468 

Or Free on 
0800 140 

9800 

JULIE BROWN’S  
HOME CLEANING SERVICE 

As a resident of ulceby. 
I am offering a one-to-one service 

of general housework,  
oven cleaning  and ironing.  

Please contact Julie Brown on 

07588554956 
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Cont’d from page 16 

 A newly formed “Friends of Ulceby” group who are greatly 
looking forward to creating exciting opportunities for our children 
whilst raising money for our lovely school! 

Whether you are a parent, a prospective parent of the future or an 
interested Ulceby resident, we hope that you will enjoy hearing from 
our staff and children in issues going forward! 

In the meantime, you can always find out more about our lovely school 
and incredible trust through our websites by scanning the QR codes 
below. 
 
Or, you can follow us on https://www.facebook.com/ulcebystnicholas  

https://www.facebook.com/ulcebystnicholas
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ST NICHOLAS CofE SCHOOL 
 
 

 

The staff and children of Ulceby St Nicholas CofE Primary School are 
delighted to submit our first entry into the village magazine and are 
looking forward to sharing good news stories and developments with 
the local community going forward! 

As a Church of England School, we are proud members of the Lincoln 
Anglican Academy Trust, a supportive family of 23 academies who work 
together in providing the very best outcomes for the children they serve. 
As the very first school to join the trust in 2014, we have benefitted from 
the incredible support of our central team who provide development 
opportunities for all staff which ensure the very best opportunities for 
children whilst celebrating the school’s uniqueness. 

At Ulceby St Nicholas, we pride ourselves on being a friendly and 
nurturing environment where children are happy to attend, and 
everyone is made to feel welcome and valued. Through our effective 
teaching and learning we aim to open doors and minds: helping children 
to appreciate and be knowledgeable of their local community as well as 
the world beyond! 

We are constantly evolving and improving both in the teaching, learning 
and opportunities we provide as well as developing the physical 
environment. Some recent and ongoing developments include:  

 Continuous development and refinement of our curriculum to suit 
the needs of all learners. 

 Installation of brand-new children’s toilet facilities provided by 
central team funding. 

 Purchase of new Ipads (with thanks to the generosity of the 
Ulceby Endowment Trust) helping us move towards fulfilling the 
aims of the Trust’s digital strategy. 

 Upcoming installation of a new trim trail and developments to the 
outdoor space. 

Cont’d on page 17 
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If you can help in any way, please let us know. We need people to 
man stalls, make tea, cook sausages, make cakes, donate books and 
items to sell, and generally help us welcome people to our village.  

We are considering holding a Christmas Tree festival this year but 
need to know how many groups/businesses/individuals might be 
interested. We have a few trees we can loan (4 or 5) but after that 
people would need to provide their own. The idea is that you decorate 
your tree and then everyone votes for their favourite which will win a 
prize. Please let us know if you’d like to enter. 

ELVIS will return this year! Look out for a date later in the year and 
make sure to get your tickets early as it will be a fantastic concert. 

Some other ideas we have for this year include a Teddy Bear’s Picnic, 
a Murder Mystery night and a Treasure Hunt,– please contact Liz 
Drury liz@lizdrury.co.uk, or leave a message on our Facebook page if 
you are interested in any of these or have any other ideas for events. 

Our pattern of services has changed slightly again: 

First Sunday – Evening Prayer 6pm 

Third Sunday – Morning Prayer/All Age Worship 10.45am, with an 
organist! 

Second and Fourth Sundays – Coffee morning with songs of praise 
10.45am (come and request your favourite hymn). 

When there is a 5
th
 Sunday in the month we have a joint service which 

may be at Ulceby or at one of the other churches in our group. 

If you’re not sure what time the next service is, it’s always displayed 
on the noticeboard in the churchyard and the one inside the porch. 

Blessings, 
 
 
St Nicholas’ Church 

mailto:liz@lizdrury.co.uk
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Qualified Foot Health Practitioner 
providing a complete service to you and your family, 

looking after their feet in the comfort of your own home 

Also finger nails cut and filed 

All treatments include a complimentary foot massage 
 

Home visits by appointment  

Days, Evenings and Weekends 

Telephone (Mobile) : 0786 4860 486 

Telephone (Home) : 01469 589 378 

Email : w.page10@btinternet.com 
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January Update from Ulceby WI. 
 
Happy New Year to you all! Such a shame it has been so cold ! 
We started the year with an “in house” craft session. This gave all our 
members the opportunity to contribute towards our “knitted picnic” for 
the Federation Day. It was also a good opportunity for everyone to 
catch up after the Christmas festivities. 
 
On 20th February we welcome Joey Howard as a speaker and 
entertainer. He started out playing in local bands and later chose to 
become a stand-up comedian. He served his apprenticeship in 
Yorkshire clubs and has since become popular both for corporate 
functions and as an entertainer on cruise ships. He will be telling us 
about his life so far and hopefully giving us a few laughs along the 
way. This will be an OPEN MEETING as we may book him again for a 
full cabaret performance in the Village Hall. 
 
On 20th March we will be hearing from our WI member Margaret who 
runs the “Arthritis and Fibro Warriors” support group. This is an online 
group of people with this condition who support each other virtually 
when things are getting difficult for them. We look forward to hearing 
all about this group. This will be followed by our AGM. 
 
On April 17th, members of our Community Police team will be talking 
to us about how they hope to support the residents of Ulceby. This will 
again be an OPEN MEETING as I’m sure lots of residents would like to 
meet them and hear what they can offer the village. 
 
A speaker from The British Heart Foundation is visiting on the 15th 
May. She will be talking about heart health and signs of heart attack 
but this will be aimed specifically at women as it is now a more 
common cause of death for women than cancer and it is often 
misdiagnosed. There are also issues with members of the public being 
less willing to use CPR or a defibrillator on a woman. We look forward 
to hearing her talk. All women are welcome to this meeting. 
 

Cont’d on page 13 
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ULCEBY POND 
Winter, a time of reflection of the year gone. A time of looking at 
successes and what we could do better. The junior club has gone from 
strength to strength but my ability to maintain the area is superficial. I 
can trim the reeds, clean the pond of debris but building pegs? I lack 
the expertise. Therefore once again I would like to ask for help. I have 
an offer of some funds to support the rebuilding of 3 angling stations if 
there are any builders willing to help us please get in touch with either 
the ladies or myself via:  bshaun67@gmail.com. 

On that note thanks must be given to the caretaker and ladies behind 
the Village Hall Association who keep the grass and banks immaculate 
when it has been dry enough. Also to Fred who is still passionate, 
helping whenever he can. You are local heroes in my eyes. 

Personally it was a tough year and I have not ventured to the pond 
often but when I have it gave me great pleasure. It is not about massive 
fish, catching loads or being the best angler. It is about the contrast 
of tranquillity or the people you meet that makes it special. In addition it 
is sharing the waterside with the heron, kingfisher (who I saw fleetingly 
again) the moorhen and a fox who had gone down for an early morning 
drink. If I catch a few fish all the better.  

The highlight of the year though was catching a gudgeon. Only the one 
but a coarse species that seems to have become noted by its absence. 
The silver and blue flanks going down to its milky white belly are a joy 
to see. It is perhaps one of our smallest native species but I would 
argue one of our prettiest. 

Finally, the junior club will start at the end of March once again. We still 
have sponsorship for bait from Immingham Angling Centre, a kind and 
wonderful gesture that enables the club to run free of charge. 
I hope to see friends old a new soon. 
 
Shaun  

The next issue of the Ulceby Parish Link will be May 2025 

Articles for publication to be with the editor by  

15th April please. 

Email to editor.ulceby@gmail.com 

mailto:bshaun67@gmail.com
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Sweet Occasions 
New florist business 
opening in Ulceby. 

Taking orders now for all 
occasions.  Can take payments over 
the phone and deliveries to all local 

villages and towns. 
Contact Cheryl on 07742 075323 
or email: parisuk6@yahoo.co.uk  

Mature Carer available to work 
in Ulceby and surrounding 

villages 
20 years’ experience in caring to include: 

Personal Care 
Medication assistance 
Meal Preparations 
Shopping/Cleaning 
Appointments arranged and transport to 

and from available 
Companionship 

Very experienced in dealing with patients 
who have Dementia, Parkinson’s Disease and 

who have suffered strokes etc.  
Having a current CRB check and excellent 

references to date 
Very good and competitive rates available 

Please call/text Mrs Cheryl Burrows on 07742 
075323 for further details or 

Email: parisuk6@yahoo.co.uk 

North Lincolnshire Council 
Mobile Library Timetable 

Visiting every 3rd Monday 

Martins Road    9.40 - 10.00 

Hallcroft 10.05 - 10.20 

Brocklesby Ox 10.25 - 10.40 

West End 10.45 - 11.00 

Abbey Road 11.05 - 11.20 

Village Hall 11.25 - 11.55 

Carr Road 12.00 - 12.30 

17th February 2025 
10th March 2025 
31st March 2025 

(21st April )Easter Monday 
12th May 2025 
2nd June 2025 
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Cont’d from page 11 
 
On 19th June we welcome Kelly from Immingham Dog Kennels. She 
will tell us all about the rescue centre and how it operates and I’m sure 
a few sad and happy stories. We look forward to her visit. 
 
At each of our meetings we are still selling “pre-loved jewellery “ to 
raise money for the Blue Dragon Charity in Vietnam - as endorsed by 
Jonathan Van Tam. We are fortunate that Sophia at Chums has offered 
to display and sell a selection of our jewellery and has already made 
many sales for us. Thank you. 
 
We are again grateful to the staff at Chums for staying open later on 
Wednesday afternoons to allow our craft group to meet. We all enjoy a 
cuppa and some cake and support each other as we work towards our 
“knitted picnic” project. Hopefully the group will continue to meet 
fortnightly once the project is finished and we can share skills and 
expertise ….. as well as have a drink and eat cake! 
 
As always, we welcome visitors to our meetings and hope to gain new 
members as the year progresses. If you need any further information, 
please contact Lyn Brister on bristerl627@gmail.com 
We hope to see you at one of our meetings soon. 
 
Sue Thwaites. President Ulceby WI 
 

Your Magazine Your Say 

This quarterly magazine is delivered free thanks to the contributions by 
advertisers, and the volunteers delivering them. The editors are always 

interested in considering articles supplied by residents as well as 
organisations operating in the village. Contact can be made by email to: 

editor.ulceby@gmail.com 

TO PLACE AN ADVERT IN THIS NEWSLETTER 

Tel: 01469 588671 or Email: editor.ulceby@gmail.com 

mailto:parisuk6@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:bristerl627@gmail.com
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COOL AIR SOLUTIONS 
Air Conditioning Specialist Engineers 

Ulceby, North Lincolnshire and surrounding areas 
 

Domestic and commercial installations, F.Gas Registered 

Cooling and heating units installed from £1,200  

with 3 year warranty included 

 
 

Tel.  07851 460757 
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